
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 3rd May 2024 

Dear parents,  
Thank you so much to our fantasƟc PTA for all their money raising efforts. This 
money means our children can have adventures and opportuniƟes they may 
not without. I heard the quiz was great and we were really disappointed we 
could not make it this Ɵme.  
The colour run was so much fun! We hope this made a great 
memory for the children and for a great cause.  

 PTA Update 
 Thank you to everyone who aƩended our Village Quiz on 

Saturday 27th April and/or purchased raffle Ɵckets. A great Ɵme 
was had by all and in total, a staggering £1,459.34 was raised, 

benefiƟng both the PTA and Falcon Support Services who have 
each received £729.67! This is an amazing amount and far 

exceeded our expectaƟons. Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 

CongratulaƟons to school parent, Sam Alton, who led his team to 
quiz victory. Special thanks go to PTA members Hayley Alton and 

CharloƩe Miller for all their hard work in organising the event and 
to Jacqui Marsh, Queen of Quiz, who entertained us for the 

evening with 6 rounds of solid brain teasers. 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 3rd May - Sponsored Colour Dash 
Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday, school 
closed 
Tuesday 14th May - Ark Farm visiting Linford Class 
Friday 17th May  
- Tyburn Class trip to Botanical Gardens 
- PTA Spring Fling Disco 3.30-5.00pm 
 Thursday 23rd May  
- Village Coffee and Cake (Bradgate Class) 
- Bikeability Level 1 (Year 6) 
w/c Monday 27th May Half Term holiday 
Monday 3rd June - Back to school 

 

Colour Dash for Leicester Children’s Holidays 
We know the children are excited about this 

event and hope they enjoy it!  
 

Please  could sponsorship forms and any cash be 
returned to the office before 10th May.  

New starters 
 

It was NaƟonal Offer Day on 16th April when 
parents were noƟfied about the allocaƟon of 

primary school recepƟon places. We are 
pleased to say that we were oversubscribed 
again and all our recepƟon places have been 

taken up for the 2024 intake.  
 

We look forward to welcoming new families 
to our School community, as well as younger 

siblings of some of the children already  at 
our School.  

Massed Choir at De Monƞort Hall 

The KS2 choir had another triumphant performance last 
week, this Ɵme at De Monƞort Hall. They sang as part of 
a choir of around 670 young people from schools 
around Leicestershire, finishing with a rendiƟon of Walk-
ing on Sunshine. The team from Leics Sings who organ-
ise these events said they had had so much amazing 
feedback from the audience and the choir members 
were great ambassadors for our school, as always.  

Thanks to Ms Burns (now Mrs Willson—
congratulaƟons!) for leading our choir and to the 
School staff who make these opportuniƟes possible 
for our pupils.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is 
– Adventures 

Uniform  

A reminder that we have a School Uniform Policy and 
expect pupils to follow this. Please see this on our 
webpages or ask for a copy at the office.  
 
We would be parƟcularly grateful for your support in 
ensuring that earrings are removed or taped before 
School on PE days, long  hair is Ɵed up and smart  
watches and phones are leŌ at home or handed into the 
office in the morning.   

Old John ResidenƟal 

Please ensure final payment is made by 10th May so we 
can meet our payment deadline with the provider. Any 
queries or difficulƟes please speak to the office staff.  


